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To:   All Agencies  
 
From:   Travis Wilson, NRP, LI, EMS System Director 
 
Date:   09/25/2018  
 
Subject: Broselow Tape Update   
 
 
Agencies,  
 
The Illinois Department of Public Health has recently changed the Broselow Tape requirements 
for EMS agencies. Agencies are required to carry the 2017 version of Broselow measuring tape. 
Agencies are required to be compliant with this by January 1st, 2019. IDPH ambulance 
inspectors will be looking for this specifically when completing annual inspections. If you have 
any questions, please feel free to contact the EMS Office.  
 
 

 

 

 

  


